
                                                      

 
 
 
 
          
 
18.10.22 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Support for Low Income Families who do not qualify for Free School Meals 
 
In light of the wide impact of cost-of-living increases especially for food and fuel, Wiltshire 
Council have made the decision to reach out again to lower income families with children of 
school age, who do not qualify for free school meals. 
 
The Central Government Household Support Fund has been distributed by councils in England to 
directly help those who need it most. The grant is distributed through small payments to support 
vulnerable households to meet daily needs such as food, clothing, and utilities.  To make sure 
families in hardship receive the funding in a timely manner, Wiltshire Council are seeking the 
support of every school to help distribute these funds. 
 
If you are on a low-income, not eligible for free school meals and are facing financial hardship 
due to the higher cost of living, please contact Mrs Atkins and let her know you wish to be 
considered for a discretionary payment.  Schools have not yet been informed of what the total 
school allocation will be but any payments we are able to make will be in the form of 
supermarket vouchers.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Carol Talbot 
 

Urchfont C. E. Primary School 
Cuckoo Corner, Urchfont, Devizes, Wiltshire, SN10 4RA 

Tel: 01380 840793 
Email: admin@urchfont.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 


